# Columbia River BASSMASTERS

www.columbiariverbassmasters.org

#### March 2011

 President:
 Todd Martinez
 503-547-9085

 Vice-president/Sec'ty:
 Tim Ihle
 360-772-1975

 Treasurer:
 Chuck Smith
 503-504-6672

 Federation Liaison:
 Ed Chin
 503-492 7949

Tournament Director: Youth Director: Conservation Director:

Mark Forbes Zip Decker Don Abbott 360-772-6055 360-320-4028 360-560-6516

#### \*\*\* **MEETING** \*\*\*

Tuesday March 1, 7:00 PM Who Song and Larry's 111 SE Columbia Way Vancouver

- Meeting topics:
- 2011 Bassmaster Classic
- CFC staffing and logistics
- Draw for Cullaby Lake
- Todd Martinez/Cullaby Lake Preview

## **March Meeting Agenda**

• Call meeting to order Todd

• Who watched the Classic? Members

• Youth report Zip

• Treasurer's report Chuck

• CFC Update Todd

• CFC Volunteer signup Zip

• Old Business Todd

• Cullaby Lake Draw Mark

New Business Todd

# The Cabin Fever Classic is Coming Soon!

Yes folks...you're watching bass shows on TV...walking around the boat in the garage...taking your rods out of the holders...looking into the distance...pretending to cast while saying "Zinnnnnggggg". The cure is on the way, April 2nd!

### **CFC**

Volunteer sign up at the March meeting. The flyer is reproduced on the next page of the newsletter.

# Todd Martinez Cullaby Lake Preview

Todd Martinez will have a great presentation on Cullaby Lake for the upcoming March CFC kickoff for 2011. Todd lived in Seaside for two years, and considers Cullaby his home waters. He will discuss time of year, presentations, as well as prime locations on this small hideaway. Bring your notepads and pens for this tell-all, "How-To".



Shon Childers and Rick Correa with the winning 22.42lb bag at the 2010 Cabin Fever Classic

### 2011 club dues \$50

Due to increase by BASS Federation Nation, the Columbia River Bassmasters will increase dues the identical \$10, which will be passed to Oregon Bass.